R (! f2-5C

Submission Ref: $2-950

From: Colin Peirce

Sent: Monday 28 March 2022 21:25

To: Development Plan

Subject: Submission to Draft Clare County Council Development Plan, Years 2023-29
Attachments: Clare Co Co Development Plan Submission - Mon 28 (1).pdf

Importance: High

Dear Sir/Madame,

Please find attached a submission from my neighbour Mr. Ryan regarding the draft Clare Co. Council
development plan 2023-29.

| wholeheartedly agree with all of Mr. Ryan's points and that the proposal to site wind turbines on
Woodcock Hill/Gallows Hill/Ballycar Hill is a very poor one which lacks both insight and foresight and
would have devastating consequences for thousands of residents, the environment, wildlife and the
broader community in Clare and Limerick.

We would ask that this decision be scrutinised and re-considered, and that possibly the national plan of
offshore wind energy be considered and adhered to - the Clare coast being potentially an ideal site for

same, the uplands at Woodcock and neighbouring hills being a potentially disastrous option.

| would appreciate a reply in acknowledgement of my e-mail and reservations as attached to this proposed
development plan.

Yours sincerely,

Colin Peirce







CLARE CO CO

DEVELOPMENT PLAN SUBMISSION

WIND ENERGY

MARCH 2022






























































